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Hello Families, 

Great news!  We are now in the orange 

tier.  We are on a good trajectory for 

Sonoma County!  We will be returning to 

campus for hybrid learning on April 26th.  

Students can either continue distance 

learning for the remainder of the year or 

participate in hybrid learning and return 

to campus for 2 days a week.  Students 

will be placed in cohorts- A or B, and that 

will determine if they attend classes on 

campus Monday/Tuesday or 

Thursday/Friday.  All students will learn 

via distance learning on Wednesdays.  

Our bell schedule has changed a bit to 

accommodate COVID safety guidelines 

on campus.  It is attached.  If you have 

not notified me if your child will be 

learning via hybrid or distance learning 

for the remainder of the year, please 

email me.  We need to have this 

information so we can put students into 

cohorts.  As soon as cohorts are assigned, 

I will let you know.  

If you have any questions, please reach 

out to me!  I know this transition can stir 

up different emotions.  We are here to 

help!

Ms. McKenna

Upcoming dates

4-2  Progress Reports were posted

4-5  Sexual Health Education

4-6  Tiger Talk @ 10am

4-9   4 Cs Day

4-13  Tiger Talk @ 5:30pm

4-14  DELAC @ 6pm

4-19  PTSA @ 6pm

4-20  Tiger Talk @ 10am

4-21  MSPABA @ 6:30pm

4-26  Hybrid Learning Begins

4-27  Tiger Talk @ 5:30pm

Be on the 

lookout for 

more hybrid 

information.

sara_mckenna@crpusd.org 707-792-4800

We will be offering a 6th grade 
orientation starting the week of 
April 19th.  Be on the lookout for 
info!


